
June 6, 1947.

Dear Clark:

In accordance with our telephone

conversation, I am enclosing the Board's

letter to the President on the tax reduction

bill, and I am also putting in an additional

copy for you-

With kind regards,

Sincerely yours,

M. S. Eccles,
Chairman

Mr. Clark k. Clifford,
Special Counsel to the President,
The White House,
Washington.
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